MORRISTOWN TOWN COUNCIL
SPECIAL MEETING
October 4, 2023

FIRE STATION TRAINING ROOM

President David Benefiel called the Special Meeting to order, present were Kristi Langkabel, Tamera
Davis, Ralph Henderson and Larry Tracy.  Also present were: Town Attorney Briane Hours and Clerk-
Treasurer Don Roberts.

NEW BUSINESS:
SUBIJECT: PAID FIREMAN
This was a joint meeting with the Hanover Township governing body and Morristown
Redevelopment Commission and Morristown Volunteer Fire Department.
President Benefiel went over the subject of paid fireman.
Fire Chief Steven M Davis a copy of the Proposed Morristown Fire Department
Employee Pay and Benefits
Considerable discussion among the people in attendance.
Morristown Clerk-Treasurer stated he would project where the money might come
from sometime in late November 2023,
All parties to discuss further with members of their respected entities.
No further issues.

ADJOURN:

Council Member Larry Tracy made a motion to adjourn. Council Member Ralph Henderson
seconded the motion. Motion approved. Vote 5/0

David Benefiel, President

Don Roberts — Clerk-Treasurer
October 4, 2023



